
AARP TAX-AIDE SITE WILL NOT
RE-OPEN

The Long Beach Tax-Aide site wilt not re-open for the

remainder of this tax season. The health and safety of
our volunteers, staff and taxpayers is our top prioriry
and the decision not to re-open \Mas made based on

health data trends for U.S. states and counties.

AARP Foundation Tax-Aide is offering online options

to assist taxpayers affected by the suspension of in-
person services:

g A self-prep option, providing taxpayers with free

access to software so they can prepare taxes on

their own, is available at

s i gnup . aarp f oundati on. pr#prep arin g-your taxe s -

online/.

m If taxpayers rwould like help completing their own
taxes, they can request the assistance of a volunteer
to coach them through the process via phone or
computer screen-sharing. Taxpayers should visit
aarp. org/f orms/tax-prep-assistance-request. html to
submit a request.


